[image: image1.png]


DUKINFIELD GROUP NEWSLETTER

November 2010
Cheshire Toolbar - All your favourite links have been handpicked to create a toolbar which sits neatly at the top of your browser.  You only have to install it once and from then on it will be automatically up-dated – no need to reinstall.  It currently has 300 links and new ones will be added over time

You can download it direct from our website from the new main menu item or from the banner at the bottom of the page. The banner lets you see how it would look on your browser.  At the moment it only works with Internet Explorer or Firefox for Windows users or on Safari for MAC users. 

What’s more it’s totally free, so please download and use it, since each use generates income for the society, If you have any ideas for further content then let us know at webmaster@fhsc.org.uk
Facebook and Twitter – The Queen joined Facebook on Sunday and so have we: http://www.facebook.com/pages/FHSC/159041197459865 or go to www.facebook.com and put FHSC in the search box. Or follow us on Twitter: twitter.com@FHSofCheshire
Once you have logged in, members of our society will automatically see our latest up-dates via a box on our website in the bottom right-hand corner. Anyone having trouble logging in – there is an article on our webpage to help you and a set of instructions under Frequently Asked Questions
Ancestry.co.uk  - Free for one week only 7th – 14th November
Remembrance Day is the ideal time to remember the sacrifices of our relatives in the Armed Forces. From 7-14 November, they are giving you the chance to honour your family's heroes, without paying a penny.

They are making their most popular military collections absolutely free, so you can all search for your family members and read the unique records of their bravery. All you need to do is register for a free account.
Also Ancestry and The Genealogist have announced that they are pooling their resources to index the 1911 census and hope to start adding it to their collections before the end of this year and completing it throughout 2011.
beta.familysearch.org – have another look at this site, quite a lot has been up-dated this week and it is rapidly evolving into the new permanent site for Family Search.

Next Month – George Redmunds will be coming to talk to us about the origins and distribution of names.  George is an extremely well known authority and has written several books on the subject.  Originally planned for last January, but cancelled due to extreme bad weather.
Programme for 2010-2011:
December 8 – George Redmunds – How Names Developed into the Fixed Surnames of Today
January 12 – David Lambert – Manorial Records.

February 9 – Alice Locke “Voices from the Past” change of venue to Tameside Local Studies and Archives Centre
March 9 – Chris Makepeace – The Camera as Historian.
April 13 – Peter Higginbottom – “Gruelling Experience” Three Hundred Years of the Workhouse.

May 11 – Visit still to be arranged – possibly “Fairfield Moravian Settlement”

June 8 – Keith Warrender – Underground Manchester
July 13 – Gordon Read – Migration to the USA and Canada
Any changes or alterations to this programme will be posted on our Society website: fhsc.org.uk click on Groups and then Dukinfield
Meetings are held in the Old Chapel schoolrooms, Old Road, Dukinfield, on the second Wednesday of each month (except August), starting at 7.00 pm. £1.50 for members and £2.00 for non members, tea and coffee on arrival.
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